7300.13.
No. NHIII/P/4/82 Dated, the 17th December, 1984

To
All Regional Officers and Engineer Liaison Officers of the Roads Wing



7300/7

Subject : Pre-qualifications of tenderers for the execution of major road and bridge works on National Highways and under other
Centrally Financed Schemes

1 am directed to say that in this Ministry’s letter of even number dated the 11th July "84 on the subject
mentioned above, Secretaries and Chief Engineers of all State PWDs were requested to adopt a uniform
policy relating to pre-qualification of tenderers for major highway projects. Detailed guidelines formulated
by this Ministry in this regard were also circulated with this letter. A copy of the letter is enclosed for ready
reference.

2. It has, however, been observed that these guidelines are not being followed scruplously by many State
PWDs. It is therefore, requested that the matter may be pursued with the States so that these guidelines are
followed in respect of all major highway projects.

Encl: See Code No. 130
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